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Headteacher’s Comment 
I sent out a newsletter on Wednesday explaining how school is planning for the proposed school opening for children 
in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. As you will be aware the Department for Education is presently working with local 
authorities and unions on this matter - when I receive any updates, I will inform parents.  
 
Message from Mrs Hyde  
Can any parents who have not yet indicated if their child is returning to school in June, please do so, as it will aid our 
planning - thank you.  
 
Lockdown Star pupils  
The staff would like to thank the children of keyworkers for being a joy to look after…well done children! 
 
Class 1 

 
All of Class 1 for working well at home. There has been some great work uploaded to Tapestry!  

Mrs Metcalfe 
 
Class 2 

 
Amelia C - for all the extra maths work she is doing at home, especially working on times tables. 
 
Adam C - for working so hard on all the ‘2dos’ on Purple Mash and also learning to ride his bike one handed!  
 

Mrs Oliver 

 
Class 3 

 
Max M -for his fantastic home learning this week, learning all about density of liquids and how chemicals react and 
how we can use this in everyday life. 
 

Isabelle C - for all her excellent home learning and carrying out wonderful activities across the curriculum. 

 

Mrs Dereix  
 
Class 4 

 
All of Class 4 for working so hard on Purple Mash and Century – keep up the good work!   
 

Mr. McGuire 

 

 

 



 

Isolation Inspiration  
Thank you to all those who have taken part in this week's ‘Isolation Inspiration’ challenge. The staff have thoroughly 
enjoyed looking through all the wonderful photos of activities you have been doing at home – we all miss you! Please 
do keep sending more through to pics@hawksworthceprimary.org  

 
Isolation Inspiration photos: 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

George – working very  hard! 

Willow and Finn relaxing and working. 

Zoe bakes a Springtime 

cake for her family! 

Isabelle and Amelia have been very busy (…and a great pic of their Grandparents!) 

Josh has been doing some very delicate and supervised landscaping in his garden!    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jake has been very busy cooking and baking! He later relaxes with a bit of Origami and  bike riding!   

Scarlett has been very active! 

She has been doing Science 

experiments and baking a pink 

cake for the NHS!      

This week Emily made time to get 

away to the beach and relax with a 

Cornetto!     

Scarlett’s friend 

waits to taste the 

cake! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Islay and Leo have been very busy during Lockdown! 

Playing netball, camping, celebrating VE Day, 

walking in Hawksworth Woods, making pizzas, car 

washing, wall painting, bike riding and enjoying a 

session with Joe Wicks (and Dad). 

This week Max has done some science experiments! Using a vinegar solution to 

clean copper oxide from pennies to make them look new again and looking at 

density of different liquids and making a density tower. 

 

Venus has been very busy playing 

cricket in her garden and cooking 

for her family! 

Patrick has really enjoyed creating 

a volcano – it looks fantastic! 



School News feeds 
https://www.facebook.com/HawksworthCE/  
 
https://www.instagram.com/hawksworthceprimary/ 
 
https://twitter.com/@ce_hawksworth 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Mr Dale Norris BA (Hons) QTS 

Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
Download our school APP  
to keep updated with our school news/notices/emergency 
announcements. 
 
For iOS users: To find the app in the App Store, simply search for 
School Jotter and download the app powered by Webanywhere. 
For Android users: To find the app in the Google Play Store, 
simply search for School Jotter and download the app. When 
you open the app, simply search for Hawksworth CE Primary in 
the top search box. Then select your school from the list. 
Presently, we have 396 users of our school app! 
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